Granite Roots Constr. request for special exception

Subject: Granite Roots Constr. request for special exception
From: Patty Byers <pgbyers@tds.net>

Date: 8/11/2020, 11:42 AM

To: landuse@warner.nh.us

Dear Warner Zoning Board of Adjustment,

We, Gary and Patricia Byers, are strongly opposed to the special exception for Granite
Roots Construction to build and operate a commercial business in our RESIDENTIAL
NEIGHBORHOOD.

Please be sensible and consider the adverse impact this proposed exception would have in
this location.

Not only should the peacefulness of our neighborhood be considered, but also the safety
of everyone travelling this stretch of road. The traffic has greatly increased over the
past several years and is rarely patrolled.

We do not want our R-2 RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOOD (which is why we bought the
property 20 years ago) to become commercial. Please do not grant this special exception.
Thank you for your consideration,

Respectfully,

Gary W. Byers

Patricia A. Byers

75 Route 127

Warner
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